Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

In early 2020 Capita made their Capita One Education sales team redundant. So far in 2020 there have been three procurements to replace the Capita One Education system – in Cornwall, Surrey and Oxfordshire. Capita did not bid to continue supplying any of these local authorities, indicating that the company is looking to leave the sector.

1. Does the council currently use Capita One for education management?
Yes 


2. If so, when does this contract expire? 
April 2024

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

